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Your
Name Diane Chavez

Your
Email dianedalychavez@gmail.com

Your
Phone 9712184772

Street 370 19st NE
City Salem
State OR
Zip 97301

Message

As a resident of Salem, Oregon I do not want commercial air planes bringing air
and noise pollution to our city. My children and grandchildren live in Salem and I
can think of many other things I would like to see Salem supporting, including
safer bike paths, better mass transit, better public transport options to Portland,
Eugene and beyond. A worsing climate crisis demands that we all make an effort to
find alternatives to air travel whenever possible. Salem should be seeking grant
money to pursue such options instead of air travel. We should be looking at
intrastructure investments that will lead to a sustainable, healthy future for all of
our residents.
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